
 
 
November 16, 2011
 
 
Thomas Byrne, General Counsel
Ameren Missouri
P.O. Box 66301
St. Louis, MO 63166-6301
 
 
RE:  Kuriana Brown, DOB 7/24/08
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
Kuriana Brown is a patient at Cardinal Glennon Medical Center.  She currently receives 
treatment for Liver Disorder and has a lesion on her liver.  Her condition causes her to 
experience severe pain and nausea.  A lack of utility service during this time of year could 
adversely impact Kuriana’s health by causing an increase in symptoms and susceptibility to 
illness.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, I may be reached at (314) 577-5647.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Ajay Jain, MD
Pediatric Gastroenterologist
 
 
CC:  Latasha K. Barnes, Children’s Health Advocacy Project
     
 
 


